
 
 

Help us promote FPAC’s ​The Nutcracker- Masked​ this week! Here are some 

social media guidelines and reminders: 

 

● Remember that this production is presented by the ​Franklin Performing Arts Company 

(FPAC)​, ​NOT​ FSPA. 

● Please always refer to the production this year as ​The Nutcracker- Masked 

● Please use discretion when posting “backstage” photos  

○ Masks and proper social distancing required at all times! 

● Help us spread the word about all of the safety measures and precautions taken to 

make this production happen this year! 

● Encourage friends and family to buy tickets at FPAConline.com! 

● Share/invite people to the Facebook event! 
 

 

Our hashtag is ​#fpacnutcrackermasked 

 

 


